Democratic National Committee Tipper Gore WLF Honorary Chair

July 24, 1996

Edna Saffy

Jacksonville, FL 32207

Dear Edna:

Thank you for your generous contribution to the Democratic National Committee's Women's Leadership Forum. We appreciate your participation in the Washington, D.C. event with the First Lady and Tipper Gore.

Your support of the WLF provides important financial assistance to the Democratic Party and enhances our network of women who share common interests and goals. Through the WLF more women have come together to participate in the political process in a direct and significant way and have built an important network that stretches from coast to coast and continues to grow.

Again, thank you for your contribution. Your input is crucial to the success of this Administration and this year's elections.

Sincerely,

Carol Pensky National Chair

Women's Leadership Forum

Cynthia Friedman Event Host and National Co-Chair Women's Leadership Forum

Lauren Supina

Director

Women's Leadership Forum

